

Hiltingbury Road Chandlers Ford, Eastleigh Hampshire, SO53 5NP

Telephone: 023 80261808 Facsimile: 023 80273401

adminoffice@hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Sam Hunter BA Hons, NPQH

13th January 2015

Dear Year 6 Parents,

Each year our year 6 pupils have the opportunity to show off all of the knowledge that they have gained during key stage 2, as they sit their SATs tests. Our children are already getting their heads around this challenge and we would like to invite you to a SATs information evening on Wednesday 28th January at 6.30pm, so that you know as much as they do!

Much of the SATs information can be found on the year 6 website but if you would like to find out more about it all, then this evening will be useful for you.

I will be giving a short presentation followed by a question and answer session. This is the first time that we have held a SATs information evening, and we are looking forward to working in partnership to support your children.

Please could you return the slip to the school office if you would like to attend.

Yours sincerely Jo Rhys-Jones	
Please return to the office as soon as p	ossible.
I / we will be attending the SATs information evening on Wednesday 28 th January at 6.30pm	
Childs name:	Class:







